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 27th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to clarify the issue around French lessons for current Y6 pupils.  I can confirm the statutory 

curriculum for French will be taught in the second half of the summer term by Mrs. Larkin, our Modern 

Foreign Languages leader.   

The curriculum map has now been updated to reflect this change.  Thank you for bringing this to my 

attention. 

Yours faithfully, 

R Howard 

Mr. R. Howard 

Deputy Headteacher.  
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